

City of Long Beach Working Together to Serve

Memorandum

Date:

November 6, 2007

To:

Patrick H. West, City Manager

From:

Lori Ann Farrell, Acting Director of Financial Management

For:

Members of the Budget Oversight Committee

Subject:

Purchasing Reports

At the request of the Budget Oversight Committee (BOC), the following reports related to City purchasing activities are attached for your review:

- 1. Approved Purchases Valued at \$50 \$95k (Attachment A)
- 2. Open Bids and Requests for Proposals (RFPs) (Attachment B)
- 3. Homeland Security Expenditures (Attachment C)

Future reports will be available upon request to the City Manager's Office.

Attachments

CC: MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL
ROBERT E. SHANNON, CITY ATTORNEY
THOMAS M. REEVES, CITY PROSECUTOR
LAURA DOUD, CITY AUDITOR
CHRISTINE F. SHIPPEY, ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER
REGINALD I. HARRISON, DEPUTY CITY MANAGER
CURTIS TANI, ACTING DEPUTY CITY MANAGER
ALL DEPARTMENT HEADS